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On-farm Emergency Water

Infrastructure Rebate Scheme



On-Farm Emergency Water 

Infrastructure Rebate Scheme
Aim: 

 assist primary producers to be more resilient for future droughts

Eligible activities:

 water storage devices such as tanks and troughs associated with stock 
watering;

 water pumps;

 de-silting of existing dams, where you can demonstrate that the property 
does not have access to groundwater; 

 drilling of new stock water bores and associated power supply such as 
generators, desalinisation plants

Applications close 5pm 30 April 2022. 



Guidelines are available on the Drought Hub - Financial Assistance page.

http://www.pir.sa.gov.au/grants_and_assistance/drought_support/financial_assistance/on-farm_emergency_water_infrastructure_rebate_scheme

